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Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Children’s Book Week  
Children’s Book Week is the CBCA’s key highlight national event of the year. This year’s celebration will 
run from Saturday 16th to Saturday 23rd August. The 2025 theme is Book an Adventure! For NGPS this 
will culminate in a dress up day on Friday 22nd August. 
 
Parent Opinion Survey 
Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The 
Parent /Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education 
that is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of families 'perceptions of school climate, 
student behaviour, and student engagement. The survey is optional, but we encourage all families to 
participate. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and 
improvement strategies. All families are invited to participate in the survey. 
 
The Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is open online until Friday 19 September 2025. The  
survey is conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any convenient 
time within the survey period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The link has been 
sent out via Compass. 
 

Foundation 2026  
We are finalising our enrolment information and have been able to accept all foundation enrolments for 
2026. If you know anyone who hasn’t enrolled their child or is moving into the area, please ask them to 
pop in and enrol or book in for a Monday tour. 
 
SunSmart Season 
New Gisborne Primary is a SunSmart School. This means we ask that all students wear a broad-brimmed 
hat (not baseball cap) from the beginning of September until the end of April each year. Hats can be 
purchased via Qkr! or from the Uniform Shop if you need a new one. 
 
So with less than 2 weeks to go, check and make sure that you have your hat ready for the 1st             
September. Children without hats will be restricted to the shaded area outside the canteen. 
 
Family Bush Dance 
Our Billy Tea Bush Band incursion will be on the 17th September with the family bush dance happening 
that evening. See the flyer in the newsletter and look out for the Compass notification coming out soon. 
 
 
Shane West 
Principal 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

 
AUGUST 

 
22nd  Book Week Dress Up Day 

  Kitchen Garden - Grades 4C & 4A 

27th  Year 5 Science Discovery Centre 

29th  Energy Breakthrough Bake Sale 

  Kitchen Garden - Grades 4A & 4B 

 

SEPTEMBER 
 

3rd  District Cricket - T20 

4th  Indonesian Independence Day - Fundraiser 

  Fathers’ Day Stall 

5th  Fathers’ Day Breakfast 

  Kitchen Garden - Grades 4B & 4C 

10th  Foundation - PMP In The Park 

12th  Kitchen Garden - Grades 4C & 4A 

16th  Chess Tournament 

17th  Billy Tea Bush Band Incursion 

  Family Bush Dance 

18th  District Tennis 

19th  JSC Sports Day Dress Up 

  Last Day of Term 2.30pm Finish 
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Chester Chatter 

The potatoes compete in the Olympics?! Yes, as Chester discovered, in their own small 
starchy way, they do. And they even get medals for their efforts! 

School is buzzing with Book Week excitement this week and Chester was amazed to see 
that the windows of our library have been transformed by our resident artist and             
education support staff member, Molly. From the Lorax, dragons and Mr Men to Thelma 
the unicorn, Chester was brimming with Book Week vibes and wondering what he’d dress 
himself up as (after all, he pointed out to Mrs Boyd while they sat in their office, the     
dress-up day is only one sleep away!) 
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Chester Chatter  

From one wonderful topic to another - books to food - Chester was excited to hear that 
there’s a bake sale coming up later this month. He was equally excited to see how much 
food the Junior School Council had collected for the Gisborne Food Bank - a very worthy 
cause! 
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JSC – Winter Food Drive 
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JSC – Winter Food Drive 
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 Energy Breakthrough 

The Energy Breakthrough crew have 2 teams this year! 
 

A total of 16 Years 5 and 6 students, led by the energetic and passionate Mr Bell, are gearing up for their big 
TRYathlon in November. To fuel them up with some funds, our families are putting on a bake sale on Friday, 29th 
August at the gym before and after assembly. We’ll be able to take cash (prefer gold coin  please!) or Eftpos on the 
day and will have a range of goodies made by the team and our friends and family. 
 

Your purchases will support the team in updating some of our parts and enhancing the capability of not 1 but 2 
Human Powered Vehicles this year. 
 

Homemade and homegrown delicious treats can be bought for your family to get your weekend started! Second 
hand school uniforms will also be sold for a gold coin donation. Find out more about Energy Breakthrough on their 
website Energy Breakthrough (eb.org.au) and check out our training rides after school on the oval most Fridays. 
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 Visual Arts - Foundation 

Beehive Prints 

Using Bubble 
Wrap 



 

 

Page 9 

 

 
Parents’ Association 

COLOUR FUN 
RUN 

 
On Friday 24 October 2025 
(Term 4), the Parents’  
Association is pleased to 
host a Colour Fun Run 
event across the school!  
 
This year, we have created a T-Shirt for the event. The  
T-shirts must be pre-ordered on Qkr! before Friday 29th 
August 2025. They will be distributed in Term 4 to get 
ready for the big day.  
 
Get your orders in before the cut-off date so we can 
place the order with our provider. Sizes range from  
kids size 6 to adult sizes so everyone can get in on the 
fun ... Parents and teachers you know you want one! 



 

 

Page 10 

 

 
Parents’ Association 



 

 

Page 11 

 

 
Canteen – Footy Colours Day 
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Canteen 



 

 

Page 13 

 

 
Uniform Shop 

 

   UNIFORM SHOP WINTER WARMERS 
 
 

Winter Beanies $15.00 
Keep your head and ears toasty warm with our custom made NGPS beanies. 
Available online through Qkr! under uniform shop, or personal shopping  
Tuesdays 8.30am-11.30am. 
 

Polar Fleece Jackets $40.00 
Available in sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14. 
These are wonderfully warm and wash brilliantly.  Order now for Winter! 
 

Raincoats  $40.00 
Our raincoats are competitively priced. Navy blue showerproof outer fabric and fully 
lined, BODY AND SLEEVES, with microfleece to keep them warm. 
 

Lost Property 
 

Please remember to label all clothing and feel free to come & have a look for missing 
items in lost property. 
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Indoor Activities 
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 Camp Australia 
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Notice To Residents 
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Notice To Residents 
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 Community 
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 Community 

The Earthlife team will be talking soil 
health, answering your garden questions, 
and giving a proper introduction to       
GARDEN MATE—the 100% natural clay 
breaker and soil conditioner that’s     
changing the game for local gardens. 
 
Drop in for practical tips, and advice on 
getting the most from our Macedon    
Ranges soil. 
  
No RSVP, just bring your questions and   
curiosity.  
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 Community 


